

## DELAWARE TOWNSHIP STUDENT COUNCIL SPIRIT WEEK PRESENTS HAT WEEK TO RAISE AWARENESS AND FUNDS FOR CHILDHOOD CANCER!!!

September is Childhood Cancer Month. Each year DTS celebrates the month of September with its character trait of **caring** by raising awareness and holding a fund raiser for St. Baldrick's and Run for Mackenzie. Both charities raise money for research to fight childhood cancer for which our school has personally been touched.

## September 24th through the 28th

- Wear a hat each day for a \$1.00 a day (suggested donation-no amount will be turned away). You can pay up front for the entire week (\$5) or each day (\$1).
- Student Council reps will also be in the cafeteria during lunch selling bracelets for \$2.00 to commemorate the St. Baldrick event

Help us reach our goal of \$500.00 by showing your spirit!

Questions: Contact Eileen Quinn or Mark Deneka Student Council Advisors 609 397 3179 Ext 417 or Ext 132

## Reminder

The St. Baldrick's event is on Sunday September 30<sup>th</sup> at the Sergeantsville Firehouse. Come out to support others who will shave their heads at this event. The event is from 1-5. There is a silent auction, refreshments, music and family fun; all for a great cause.